Local Faculty Group Reporting Form
This form should be used as a record of discussions regarding management of junior doctor experience and quality of training within your department, whether this is as a separate local faculty group meeting, or as part of a regular consultant business meeting.  
Such discussions should take place every 3 months and this form should be emailed to PGME@stgeorges.nhs.uk . If the consultant business meetings are formally minuted, the minutes can be submitted in place of this form. It is the responsibility of the Educational Lead or College Tutor to ensure that the meetings and reporting to PGME occur.
	Specialty/Programme:
	

	Date of meeting:
	

	Meeting chaired by: 
	

	Trainee rep(s) present and TR report available?

	

	Attendees:
	

	Are all current named supervisors approved?*
	

	Summary of items discussed:
	

	Were any issues identified with any of the GMC survey categories below?

	Overall Satisfaction
	

	Clinical Supervision
	

	CS – out of hours
	

	Reporting Systems 
	

	Workload and Exception Reporting
	

	Teamwork
	

	Handover
	

	Supportive Environment/ Bullying and Undermining
	

	Induction
	

	Adequate Experience
	

	Curriculum Coverage 
	

	Educational Governance
	

	Education Supervision
	

	Feedback 
	

	Local Teaching
	

	Regional Teaching 
	

	Study Leave
	

	Rota Design 
	

	Wellbeing
	

	Actions taken:
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Trainees in Difficulty

Please ensure any trainees present are asked to depart before discussions about trainee progress/trainees in difficulty commence

	Number of trainees in programme – e.g.ST1-3, IMT etc
Number of locally employed doctors – e.g staff grades, fellows
	

	Trainee progress discussed

	

	Locally employed doctors discussed
	

	Any trainees in difficulty?

(no names or  details to be recorded here – any potential issues to be notified to DME separately)
	

	Any other issues?
	

	Actions taken:

	


Please return this form to the PGME Coordinator (PGME@stgeorges.nhs.uk)

Education Centre, Perimeter Road, St George’s Hospital

*In line with the GMC’s recognition and approval of trainer’s framework, all named clinical and educational supervisors must be accredited/approved within their employing trust. If you are unsure whether your supervisors are accredited or you have supervisors that need to accredit, please contact PGME@stgeroges.nhs.uk. 

For further information, please see:

https://www.stgeorges.nhs.uk/education-and-research/education/postgraduate-medical-education/supervision/
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